ONTARIO

THE PROVINCIAL TREASURER

Toronto, Dnt., April 26,

Sir Arthur vw. Currie, G.C.M.G.,K.C.B.,
President, Last Post Fund,
Montreal, Que.

Dear General Currie:

I thank you very much for your favour of the
24th inst., concerning the grant of $2,000.00 which

the Province was pleased to make to the Last Post
Fund.,

The Last Post Fund has been doing exceptionally
g00d work, thanks to your good offices and also those
of many public-spirited citizens.

The amendment to The Municipal Act to which you
refer, is, I think, along the right lines. I am sure
it will be of considerable help.

With king regards, believe me,

Yours faithfully,




